


If you are new to our church or just visiting, 
please stop and introduce yourself. We are 
pleased to have you share in this celebration of 
the Eucharist. If you do not have a church home, 
we invite you to become part of our parish      
family. Parish registration forms are at the      
Information/ Welcome Desk and on our website. 

 

By using the envelopes sent to you 

every other month, we can properly 

credit you for your contributions. 

Mon, Dec. 7, 2020           NO MASS 
  

Tue, Dec. 8, 2020— Fr. Anselum       6:00 PM   

Wed, Dec. 9, 2020—+ Paul Nguyen Troung Long  8:15 AM 
 

Thu, Dec. 10, 2020— + Maria Hoang Thi Dang   8:15 AM    

Fri, Dec. 11, 2020— + Paul Nguyen Troung Long  8:15 AM     

Sat, Dec. 12, 2020— + Milfa Colaco      5:00 PM 
         

Sun, Dec. 13, 2020—  St. Hyacinth Parish Family  8:00 AM  
                 Jeanette Simek        10:30 AM 
            Procuro Casas        12:00 PM 

ST.  HYACINTH 
CATHOLIC  CHURCH 

 

4500 WESTHILLS TRAIL,  AMARILLO,  TX  79106 
 

806.358.1351    STHYACINTHAMARILLO.ORG 

 

 

 Mass Times:  Sat. 5:00 pm, Sun 8:00 & 10:30 am 

                         Noon on Sunday (Spanish) 

Mass Live-stream:    Sunday 10:30 am on our  

     Website: StHyacinthAmarillo.org 

Daily Mass:    Tue. 6:00 pm, Wed., Thu., Fri. at 8:15 am 

Adoration: Tue. 5:00—6:00 pm (Confession available) 
 

OFFICE HOURS — (OPEN BY APPOINTMENT ONLY)  

     Mon: Closed; Tuesday- Friday: 10:00 am - 3:00 pm 
       Bulletin Deadline: Friday at Noon 10 days prior to publication 

 Email:    mail@StHyacinthAmarillo.com   
 

  STAFF 

    Parish Administrator:  Rev. Guadalupe Mayorga 
                  

    Deacons:  Mr. Arnold Schwertner  

                  Mr. Henry Wilhelm 
    

    Secretary/Receptionist:         Ms. Barbara Shipman 
 

    Business Mgr./Bookkeeper:  Ms. Grace Stringer 
 

    Environmental Services:        Ms. Nancy Garcia 
 

    Grounds Maintenance:          Mr. Andres Albarran  
           

  FAITH FORMATION  
 

    Director :  Ms. Maria Dorotik  

           DRE@StHyacinthAmarillo.com 
  

    RCIA:  Ms. Lori Wilhelm  

     RCIA@StHyacinthAmarillo.com 
      

SACRAMENTS 
  

    Baptism:               Call office for appointment 

    Reconciliation:  Saturday 4:00-4:45 p.m. in the Chapel 

                         Tuesday  5:00-6:00 p.m. in the Chapel 

    Weddings:          Make appointment with Priest at least 

                                        six months prior to marriage  

 

Remember to wear a mask to Mass and during reception of 

Holy Communion. The “Amen” response to “The Body of 

Christ” is a communal response and does not need to be    

repeated when  receiving.  

The church and bathrooms are sanitized after each Mass but 

if you are sick, please stay home.       

PARISH MEMBERSHIP:  Being  officially registered in a parish is 

very important to every Catholic. If moving, or making any changes 

of address or phone number, please contact the church office. 

While we live on this earth, we have every   

opportunity to make things right with Our Lord. 
Every opportunity. Every minute of the day. 

When we die, we no longer have that opportunity. The 
opportunity is gone; it is no longer with us. There is no 

way of directly contacting the souls of the deceased. How-
ever, God has not left us totally out. We are allowed to pray 
for those in Purgatory, as in bending an ear to the One who 
can do all things. God is good. Forgiveness is eternal. 



Genny Peters, Lena Bailey, Kendra Haiduk, 

Thomas Kempf, Gerald Michels, Robert 
Birkenfeld, Brack Voyles, Pat Burns, Viola Keller, Victoria Barra, 

Alex Lor, Sandera Dear-DeWeese, Nikaia Lang, John Zimmerman 

CHILDREN  AT  ST. HYACINTH  
 

The 2020-2021 Faith Formation school year 
classes are available online. Contact Maria 
Dorotik at 358.1351 for more information. 

 

OFFERING  FOR  NOV. 22, 2020 
      

General Offering . . . . . . . . $  4,790.42 
Second Collection. . . . . . . .      242.00  
On-line Giving . . . . . . . . . .       000.00  

     

TOTAL . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $  5,032.42 

 

HOLY CROSS  
CATHOLIC ACADEMY 

 

Announces the State Cross Country meet results. 

The varsity boys’ team placed 6th overall with Ezekiel     

Aranda placing 3rd and Rachel Lane placing 23rd. 

The following players were chosen for the Texas Association 

of Private and Parochial Schools (TAPPS) 1A-1 All-District 

volleyball team: Ariele Ronquillo, sophomore, 2nd team, 

and Kylee Johnson, senior & Bianca Ronquillo, sophomore, 

were both honorable mention. Congratulations, athletes! 

The church bulletin is now 

available by mail when      

requested. Call our office at    

358-1351 to be 

added to the 

mailing list. 

God bless our military and     

those serving our country. 
 

   SGM Todd Garner,
   1SG Jacob Heinz,  
   SSG Mason Myers  

 

 
 

FORMED is a website that 
provides books, movies, audio 
talks, documentaries and  
studies with Catholic content 
and programs. This access is 
available in English or     
Spanish and paid for by the 
parish for you, the parishioner, 
so it is no cost to you!   

 Visit Formed.org 

 Click “Sign up” 

 Select “Sign up as a     
   Parishioner”  

 Enter 79106; select           
   St. Hyacinth 

 Enter your e-mail        
address—and you’re in! 

Join us in reciting the rosary prior to each weekend Mass.  

THE CATHOLIC FAITH — ON DEMAND 

 

Knights of Columbus  
Council #16205 

 

Olive Wood Nativity Set  
 

Raffle December 13, 2020 
 

Last chance to win this hand carved olive wood nativity set crafted by 

Christians in Bethlehem. Tickets available after Mass or call Jay 

679.8595, Gilbert 654.4743, Frank 290.1400 or contact 

the office.  Don’t wait! The drawing is NEXT SUNDAY!  

Tickets are $5.00 or 5 tickets for $20.00 

5:00 pm Tuesday 

During challenging 

times such as this, 

please  remember 

that giving donations online is 

simple, safe, and secure at    

StHyacinthAmarillo.org. Just 

click on e-Giving. Easy peasy! 

 
We are asking for assistance in   
procuring any old, unused 
bronze or copper items such as 
old keys, blue jean zippers, 
bells, discarded bronze pieces, 
springs, sculptures, guitar or 
piano strings, etc. There will be 
a box in the Gathering Area 
beginning in December.   

Blood Drive on Sunday 

December  20, 2020  

10:45 AM to 1:45 PM 

Please give the gift of life.  Second collection 

December 20th 

 Retirement Fund 

For Religious  






